Craft Exhibit Opens at the Mount Airy Museum of Regional History

A brand new exhibit opened at the Mount Airy Museum of Regional History on Friday. It
features art from the Yadkin Valley Craft Guild.

The exhibit is located on the third floor of the museum and it will be an ever-changing exhibit,
because the items on display are also for sale.

Matt Edwards, executive director for the museum, hopes this exhibit will become an annual
event at the museum. He said the exhibit was timed to open just in time for the Autumn Leaves
Festival. Last year, he met Aaron Blackwelder, who is the president of the Yadkin Valley Craft
Guild, during the Autumn Leaves Festival and he asked him then if the guild would be interested
in exhibiting its work at the museum.

Read more: Mount Airy News - Craft exhibit open at Mount Airy museum
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